SEK INTERLOCAL#637

March 11, 2015

The PDC committee met on March 11, 2015 at the SEK Interlocal #637. Members present were
Daria Condon, Sheena Parks, Rhonda Bradshaw, Brenda Marshall,, Debbie Christman, Kelli
Hendrickson, Greg Kubler Jennifer Vaughn and Dan Duling. Not present were Jennifer Thompson
and Charlene Strong.

As of this date the PDC fund balance is negative - $599.06.

The committee reviewed requests for points and attendance.

The PDC reviewed the guidelines for requests and made changes which will be on the SEK website.
The annual PDC training will be scheduled for the next meeting April 22, 2015

Respectfully submitted

Debbie Skahan

PDC Secretary
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